
Policy statement on partnership with parents 
 

At Little Angels, we respect that you know your child the best and we believe it’s 
important to work in partnership with the parents and carers of the children to ensure 
the children’s individual needs are being met at all times.   This is achieved through 
daily communication both verbally, at the start and end of each day with the staff 
member in your child’s room, and a written diary which is updated daily, and sent 
home daily, in the baby room, and weekly throughout the rest of the nursery.  We 
have an open door policy where, parents are free to discuss any issues concerning 
their child with the staff in the child’s room and/or with the nursery manager.  
Children will only be released into the care of individuals specified by the parents. 
The staff understand that privacy and confidentiality is paramount throughout the 
nursery. 


